HARVARD UNIVERSITY

GRADUATE SCHOOL OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION .

ADMINISTRATIVE PROCESS SEMINAR

215 LITTAUER CENTER

December 7, 1940

Dear Mr. Vecsekloys

Now that you are about to return to Hungary after pursuing graduate work here at Harvard, I want to tell you how much we all have appreciated your presence here and benefited by your contributions to the work of the School and particularly the seminar on the Administrative Process. It is a real privilege to have men of your experience and scholarship with us.

We need increasingly exchanges of experience and information in comparative administration, especially in the field of local gov-ernment. And we also need men with scholarly backgrounds who have had practical experience in actual governmental operations. Your presence here has added immeasurably in these directions.

I was especially pleased with the very splendid report you presented to the graduate students in the seminar on the Administrative Process. This was of the highest standards and provides a real contribution. I am sure that the students join with me in this expres-

We, of course, would like very much to have you stay with us for an extended period, but we know that service to your own country now requires your presence in Hungary. As time goes on, however, I hope that we may have the continuing privilege of exchanging information with you and that perhaps at some time you may be able to rejoin us.

With best of wishes,

Cordially,

Morris Z. Lambie

Morris B. Lambie